
 

 

 

Academic Year 2017-18 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As part of our commitment to enriching the curriculum, we often visit areas within walking 
distance of school (e.g. Cotteridge, Cotteridge Park, Kings Norton Green and Stirchley 
Library). Some of these visits are planned in advance and we will let you know they are 
taking place, others such as visits to the park for PE or other curriculum provision, take 
advantage of the weather. All visits have appropriate adult to pupil ratio of support. 
  
Please sign below to give permission for your child to take part in these local activities. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
  
  
Mr J Leonard 
Headteacher 
  
  
GENERAL CONSENT FOR LOCAL AREA VISITS  
  
  
I give permission for my child to take part in visits to the local area, within walking  
distance of the school, during the Academic Year 2017-18 
  
  
Signed ............................................................ Parent/Carer  Date …………………………… 
  
  
Name of Child ....................................................................... Class ..…………………………   
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Achieving Excellence Inspiring Dreams 


